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Thursday, 26th  March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Covid 19 (Coronavirus)  

 

We hope all of you are staying healthy and are managing to comply with the new lockdown procedures, 

while still having some family fun.  

 

We are still providing a service to some of our vulnerable children, as well as to the children of critical 

workers who are unable to provide safe supervision of their children at home. Thank you again for 

supporting us by complying with these measures. As guidance from the government changes, we will adapt 

our practise and keep you informed.  

 

Unfortunately, our catering company, Pabulum, is unable to sustain a service at our school for the moment, 

so all children using our provision will need to bring a packed lunch with them from Monday, 30th March.  

 

Please continue to let us know if you feel you may qualify for our provision, or if you need to start using the 

provision after self-isolation, by emailing admin@shsharingey.co.uk Please give us as much forward notice 

as possible, and be prepared to provide some proof of your critical worker status.  

 

We had some parents come in today and collect the homework packs they missed out on collecting  before 

we closed last week. We will not be producing any further packs before the Easter break. We are planning 

to support you, as much as we are able, with further home learning after Easter. We will write to you again 

next week with further details. In the meantime, our website has a huge list of apps and websites which 

might be of help: Home Learning Links 

 

We have sent texts to all parents/carers of children entitled to Free School Meals with supermarket 

vouchers attached. These will support families with additional funds to buy food for children. If you feel 

you are entitled to these, but did not receive them, please contact the school. You can email the address 

above, or call during normal school hours.  
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Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  

 

 


